Notification of the Department of Highways

Subject : A Market Sounding Seminar for Bang Khun Thian — Ban Phaeo Motorway M82 Project,
Public-Private Partnership for O&M

With reference to the Cabinet Resolution passed on December 13, 2022, approving the
DOH to implement the public- private partnership for O&M of Bang Khun Thian — Ban Phaeo
Motorway M82 Project; the DOH and the Selection Committee under Section 36 of the Public -
Private Partnership Act, B.E. 2562 (2019), have been appointed to proceed on one’s part

accordingly.

Realizing the importance of project information dissemination, including the essence of
Draft Invitation to Bid, Draft Request for Proposal and Draft PPP Contract, we value ideas of the
private entities, government agencies and related authorities, in the hope that their opinions,
comments and suggestions would facilitate and be utilized for a preparation of the above-stated
documents, which will finally yield maximum benefits to the successful implementation of

the project.

We, therefore, arranged for a Market Sounding Seminar to be held on Wednesday January
31, 2024, from 08:30 am. to 12:00 pm., at Phayathai 3-4 Room, Eastin Grand Hotel Phayathai,

Bangkok.

Announced on 1¥ January, 2024

fwm& I,
(Mr. Piyapong Jiwattanakulpaisarn)
Deputy Director-General of the Department of Highways

for the Director-General



